
 

 

Mason Consolidated Schools Integrated Pest Management (IPM) Program 
Notification to Parents/Guardians 

This notice is to inform all parents/guardians of students attending Mason Consolidated School 

facilities of their right to be informed before any pesticide application is made in the school 

buildings. Mason Consolidated School facilities established an integrated pest management 

program that limits pesticide spraying to a minimum but on occasion pesticides may need to be 

applied. As a parent/guardian of a student attending our facility you have the right to request prior 

notification of the spraying of a pesticide. If you would like prior notification, you can obtain a 

“prior notification request” form by sending a self-addressed stamped envelope to: 

Mason Consolidated Schools 
2400 Mason Eagle Drive 
Erie, MI 48133 
Attention: IPM Program Notification 


